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Electrical Technician Course In Rawalpindi 
Islamabad Chakwal Jhelum Sahiwal Sargodha 
Bahawalpur

Electrician and Technician Experienced Based 
Diploma Course in Mardan Kohat Bahria town 
phase 1 to 6 phase,DHA Phase 1 2 3 4,PWD 
Housing Society,Police Foundation, Soan 
Garden,cbr,pakistan town,phase 1 and phase 
2,korang town, dr town, o-9, media town, 
blocl ab, cd bloack, model town, korang 
saffari, gulberg, car chowk, aghosh society, 
jinnah garden, gawadar city.

Electrician and Technician Experienced Based 
Diploma Course in Mardan Kohat,Electrician 
and Technician Experienced Based Diploma 
Course in Rawalpindi Gujranwala,Electrician 
and Technician Experienced Based Diploma 
Course in Rawalpindi Gujranwala,Electrician 
and Technician Experienced Based Diploma 
Course in Rawalpindi Gujranwala +92 303 5530 
865 & +92 321 9606 785,In this course 
students perform installation methods for 
various electrical wiring methods and safely 
perform their tasks according to Code rules. 



Topics covered in this course include 
raceways and wireways, cabling methods, 
service entrance installations, low voltage 
and extra-low voltage circuits.Electricians 
install, maintain, and repair electrical 
power, communications, lighting, and control 
systems in homes, businesses, and 
factories.Almost every building has an 
electrical power, communications, lighting, 
and control system that is installed during 
construction and maintained after that. These 
systems power the lights, appliances, and 
equipment that make people’s lives and jobs 
easier and more comfortable.Installing 
electrical systems in newly constructed 
buildings is often less complicated than 
maintaining equipment in existing buildings 
because electrical wiring is more easily 
accessible during construction. Maintaining 
equipment and systems involves identifying 
problems and repairing broken equipment that 
is sometimes difficult to reach. Maintenance 
work may include fixing or replacing parts, 
light fixtures, control systems, motors, and 
other types of electrical 
equipment.Electrical works are the core 
requirement for any building construction and 
technicians are high in demand all over the 
world. Modern society needs the state of 
artwork related to electrical technology and 
due to the innovation of electrical items and 
accessories, their fixtures are most 
important to know that how to install and run 
with all safety measures.Therefore, they need 
to have proper training that what sort of 
work, tools, and techniques are required in 
order to complete the project and meet the 
expectation of stakeholders.Certified 
Electrician is one of the newly designed 
specialized course, which comprises and 
designed on the basic and advanced level of 
tools and its techniques. Electrical works 



are now the requirement of the professional 
market and program shall talk about the 
latest techniques of Electrical technology. 
+92 303 5530 865 & +92 321 9606 785

Now Get 1 year and 2 year Punjab Government 
approved Diploma in any trade through short 
track study. which can be attested from 
Ministry of foreign affairs and #UAE #OMAN 
#BAHRAIN #QATAR embassy for Details call, 
whatsapp or IMO : 0092 3O3 5530 865 WHATSAPP 
CONTACT: Zero Three Zero Three Double Five

Health and safety

Principles of Electrical science

Electrical Installations technology

Installation of wiring systems and enclosures

Understand how to communicate with others 
within building services engineering

witching devices, lighting and power outlets.

Wiring methods.

Residential consumer service.

Rules and regulations.

Signal circuits.

Test equipment.

Communication cabling.

Hand and Power tools.

Electrician and Technician Experienced Based 
Diploma Course in Mardan Kohat +923035530865 
& +923219606785 Pakistan,Electrician and 
Technician Experienced Based Diploma Course 
in Mardan Kohat 03035530865 & +923219606785 



Pakistan,Electrician and Technician 
Experienced Based Diploma Course Admission 
open for boys and girls and queries 
Certification acceptable in Government job 
and Worldwide UK USA KSA UAE Canada Dubai 
Muscat Oman Bahrain Kuwait Qatar Saudia Japan 
China
Pakistan Admission open for admission and 
queries call +923035530865 +923035530865 
Visit our website for further details 
03035530865

24/7 Whatsapp/Line Support
Tel: +92 303 5530 865 & +92 321 9606 785 
Contact: (Ufone=331) . 5 1 . 4 5 6 o 1 
Web: www.ipatsedu.com
Email: ipatsedu@gmail.com
03035530865, 03219606785

offers different types of international 
Courses which are accepted in domestic 
country as well as in international coutries 
i.e China Japan Korea Saudia Dubai Maskat 
Oman Iran Tehran Qatar and all other 
international countries.Admission open for 
both boys and girls Electrical engineering 
became a profession in the late 19th century. 
Practitioners had created a global electric 
telegraph network and the first electrical 
engineering institutions to support the new 
discipline were founded in the UK and US. 
Although it is impossible to precisely 
pinpoint a first electrical engineer, Francis 
Ronalds stands ahead of the field, who 
created a working electric telegraph system 
in 1816 and documented his vision of how the 
world could be transformed by 
electricity.1718 Over 50 years later, he 
joined the new Society of Telegraph Engineers 
(soon to be renamed the Institution of 
Electrical Engineers) where he was regarded 
by other members as the first of their 
cohort.19 The donation of his extensive 



electrical library was a considerable boon 
for the fledgling Society. offers different 
types of international Courses which are 
accepted in domestic country as well as in 
international coutries i.e China Japan Korea 
Saudia Dubai Maskat Oman Iran Tehran Qatar 
and all other international 
countries.Admission open for both boys and 
girls session of experienced based electrical 
engineering course will be started soon in 
international college of technical Electrical 
Engineering Experienced Based Diploma Course 
in Rawalpindi Pakistan For Dubai Sharjah 
Muscat Oman Qatar UAE China Japan UAE and all 
other international 
countries.education.Electrical Engineering 
encompasses a broad spectrum of knowledge 
areas including Electronics (Digital and 
Analogue), Signal Processing and 
Communication Systems, Controls Systems and 
Robotics, Electromagnetic & Electro-optics, 
Electrical Energy Generation and 
Distribution.The Electrical Engineering 
department prepares the students to become 
professional electrical engineers who are 
proficient in applying the knowledge acquired 
atin core electrical engineering disciplines 
to solve practical engineering 
problems.Electrical Engineering Experienced 
Based Diploma Course in Rawalpindi Islamabad, 
Lahore, Karachi, Gilgit, Skardu, Ghangche, 
taxila, Shigar, Astore, Diamer, Ghizer, 
Kharmang, Gultari, Rondo, Hunza Nagar, Gupi, 
Azad Jammu and Kashmir, Muzaffarabad, Mirpur, 
Bhimber, Kotli, Rawlakot, Bagh, Bahawalpur, 
Bhakkar, Chakwal, Chiniot, Dera Ghazi Khan, 
Faisalabad, Gujranwala, Gujrat, Hafizabad, 
Jhang, Jhelum, Kasur, Khanewal, Khushab, 
Layyah, Lodharan, Mandi-Bahuddin, Mianwali, 
Multan, Muzaffargarh, Nankana Sahib, Narowal, 
Okara, Pakpattan, Rahim Yar Khan, Rajanpur, 
Sahiwal, Sargodha, Sheikhupura, Sialkot, Toba 



tek Singh, Vehari, Attock, Taxila, Wah Cantt, 
Rawalpindi, Balochistan, Khyber-Pakhtunkhwa, 
Punjab, Sindh, Gilgit Baltistan, Turbat, 
Sibi, Chaman, Lasbela, Zhob, Gwadar, 
Nasiraba, Jaffarabad, Hub, Dera Murad Jamali, 
Dera Allah Yar, Khyber-Pakhtunkhwa, Peshawar, 
Mardan, Abbottabad, Mingor, Kohat, Bannu, 
Swabi, Dera Ismail Khan, Charsadda, Nowshera, 
Mansehra, Hyderabad, Sukkur, Larkana, 
Nawabshah, Nanak wara, Mirpur Khas, 
Jacobabad, Shikarpur, Khairpur, Pakistan. 
Pakistan Admission open for admission and 
queries call +923035530865 +923035530865 
Visit our website for further details 
03035530865

 

24/7 Whatsapp/Line Support
Tel: +92 303 5530 865 & +92 321 9606 785 
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Govt. Reg diploma in 3 months for finding best jobs 1-2 year Also DAE three Years Punjab Government approved 
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